
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding National Spell Bee Competition for grade I-X 

Date: 04.08.2023 

 

Dear Parent 

 

 

Kindly be informed that, WIZ National Spell Bee Competition- (First Round) for 

grades 1-10  is scheduled on 4th September, 2023 (Friday) in school. 

 

Note: A re-exam WILL NOT be conducted, if the student remains absent on the 

day of the exam.  
 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 

Carmel Academy 

 

 


